
 
 
 
 
 

 
An Open Letter On COVID-19 From Brainier 

 
 

Learning leaders around the globe are facing a new challenge from the novel 
coronavirus. At Brainier, we are hearing from many of our clients that a temporary shift 
to a remote workforce is underway. Brainier remains committed to helping clients 
achieve their learning goals. 
 

Despite the changes sure to come in the ensuing weeks while the world reacts to 
this outbreak, it is important to know that there will be no interruption of services from 
Brainier. Fortunately, eLearning through The Brainier LMS and its method of delivering 
learning content is inherently insulated from crises such as this. The ability to conduct 
virtual instructor-led training through video conferencing reduces the necessity for in-
person training events. Offering learning content from anywhere, at any time, and on 
any device remains a powerful method for advancing your learning goals. 
 

The infrastructure of The Brainier LMS, as well as the high-level of support will 
also remain unaffected. Our support staff is prepared to handle any issues that may 
present themselves while much of the working world plugs in from home. 
 

Above all, we urge everyone to follow the guidelines from the CDC on prevention 
so that we may all return to normal soon, and with as few people troubled by this illness 
as possible. 
 
 

 
Jerry Cox 

President, Brainier Solutions 
 

 
 


